27th March 2024

Celebrating Holi Festival

Dear Parents and Carers

This week Year 2 have been learning all about Holi and
tomorrow they will be celebrating this with the throwing of
powered paint outside. Therefore, please can you provide your
child with a spare set of old cloths in a named bag tomorrow,
28t March, so they are able to enjoy this tradition.

Kind regards
Phillippa Longman



